
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
9:38:58	PM	
	
Please	keep	our	solar	power	at	a	reasonable	price	as	we	have	tried	to	do	the	
right	thing	by	you	and	our	environment	by	investing	In	solar	power	for	years	
and	do	not	want	to	be	penalised	by	high	tariffs.	
	
Margaret	Marsden		

	
Postcode:	2120	
	
	




